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June 8, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Amelia Earhart Elementary is a mandatory uniform school and students are required to wear 

school approved uniforms at all times. In preparation for the 2021-2022 school year, we would 

like to review our school’s uniform policy. It is very important that all students at Amelia Earhart 

Elementary wear the appropriate school uniform and colors.    

 

Tops: *It is recommended for safety purposes that all students purchase tops with the school logo. 

• White Solid Polo or Blouse        

• Light Blue Solid Polo or Blouse       

 

Bottoms Navy Blue: 

• Navy Blue Skorts (knee length) (girls only) 

• Navy Blue Pants (NO jeans, cargos, capris, shorts, or skinny pants) 

• Navy Blue Bermudas (knee length) 

 

The following are NOT permitted: 

• Hats of any type 

• Leggings 

• Sandals or open toe shoes 

• Knee High boots 

• Non prescription glasses 

 

 

Students who violate the mandatory school uniform policy will receive a consequence.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school at 305. 688. 9619. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Amelia Earhart Administration 

  


